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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

The health and well being of our most vulnerable citizens is our
collective responsibility. There is so much waste in government that
could be cut instead of a program like Medicaid.

Sincerely,

Linda David

22315

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=141584ad5ba0a7e7




